
 

 

          
Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School 
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Headteacher: Mr P Thompson 

Thursday 27th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

PSHE  

As a part of your child’s education at Bryn Offa, we promote personal wellbeing and 
development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) 
education programme. PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives children the 
knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive 
lives and meet their full potential.  

PSHE education is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and 
reviewed regularly by the staff and governing body. Please visit the school’s website for 
more detail about our PSHE curriculum. All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning 
environment and is underpinned by our school ethos and values.  

We are currently reviewing our Relationships and Sex Education Policy (RSE) and would 
like parents to be involved in its development. Therefore, with this letter, we have 
attached the draft policy for you to read over. We would really value any feedback on the 
policy. If you are happy to provide this, please write your comments in the box below and 
return the slip to school by Tuesday 2nd May. 

Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Machin 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

**To be returned to school by Tuesday 2nd May** 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RSE Policy Feedback 


